In Remembrance of Dr Maggie Koong

KERSHAEHEEL

It is with deep sadness that we mourn the passing of Dr Maggie Koong, our Education
Ambassador, who recently left us in the United States. Dr Koong began her role as Education
Ambassador in 2022, working with the Foundation to promote wildlife conservation in Asia
and Hong Kong. Her efforts in raising awareness and initiatives for wildlife conservation
have made a lasting impact on the community.

She made significant contributions to the education sector in Hong Kong, dedicating herself
to fostering the next generation of talent and actively engaging in community service. The
Foundation expresses its heartfelt gratitude for Dr. Koong's invaluable contributions during
her tenure and extends its deepest condolences to her family.
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